[bookmark: reminder]Course Director / Lead reminder to students – to be sent 27 February
SES 2023 reminder to non-final year undergraduate students ONLY 
 
Dear student, 
 
We are keen to learn from your experience so that we can improve your time at St George’s. Please take 10-15 minutes to fill in the Student Experience Survey (SES) 2023: 
· By using your unique link in your email invitation (just search for ‘Student Experience Survey’ in your university email mailbox OR  
· Via Canvas and find the SES 2022 in the Teaching Feedback section 
 
As a thank you for your time and feedback, you are entered in a prize draw where you can win one of the 5 prizes of £200 each! 
Your voice brings change so please share your feedback with us. 
Thanks to the responses from students like you in the past, we have: 
· Improved facilities such as the Curve Lecture Theatre and the Student Life Centre   
· developed stronger student-staff partnership through the Student Advisors initiative 
· increased access to the library through extending opening hours 
· Course Director/Module Lead to insert local level changes that have been implemented as a result of student feedback
We hope to hear from as many of you as possible in the SES 2023! 
 
With best wishes, 
[Course Director/module lead etc] 

